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It is hard to imagine it is June already!  While band conditions 
could be better, they could be worse.  This is 
the latest image of Sol our nearest star.  The 
photo shows solar wind activity is picking up.  
Hopefully, this is a precursor of sunspot 
activity in the near future.  Personally, I 
believe we have seen the bottom of this cycle. 

Unless things worsen, we have less than three 
months until hamfest.  Hopefully, we can 
return to having physical meetings by July.  I 
will have a sign up for volunteer positions for the hamfest at the meeting.  
Positions available include ticket takers, parking wardens, golf cart drivers, 
photographers, and club tables.  If you can volunteer for a position, your 
help will be greatly appreciated.    

If you have not already, please visit CincinnatiHamfest.org to check out our 
site promoting the hamfest.  The website also has links to our Twitter and 
Facebook pages.  Please invite others to visit the site, and join the mailing 
list.  Please help spread the word the next time you are on a net, or 
speaking with another ham.  Both vendors and attendees are more likely to 
attend if there is a lot of interest. 

Due to the numerous hamfest cancelations, we could very well have the 
most successful event we have ever hosted.  I am very optimistic we can 
have a very successful hamfest.  Just like the Sun, I believe the future for 
our club is very bright!      
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